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5th May 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 10 Geography Fieldwork – Fairlight, East Sussex 
 
As part of the Year 10 Geography GCSE course your son will be taking part in some compulsory 
coastal fieldwork activities on Tuesday 23rd May, Wednesday 24th May or Thursday 25th May. This 
will then involve using the data and observations in follow-up work after half term. One class will go 
each day as follows: 
 
 Tuesday 23rd May  10G (Mr. Southall’s class)  
 Wednesday 24th May  10H (Miss Yarham’s class) 
 Thursday 25th May   10F (Mr. Taylor’s class) 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.00am after registration and returning by 3.45pm. 
 
Transport will be by coach to Fairlight, Sussex, for which a voluntary contribution of £14.00 is 
requested, payable via Joinos by Friday 12th May.  Should financial difficulties preclude your 
contribution please write in confidence to the School Business Manager, Clare Morey 
(cmorey@judd.kent.sch.uk), as we do have the Lawrence Atwell charity fund that we can use for 
certain cases. 
 
Students should not wear school uniform but will need to bring a clipboard and packed lunch and 
be prepared to work in adverse weather conditions. Should an emergency arise, the Group Leader 
can be contacted each day on 07725 306730. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
N A Southall 
Head of Geography 
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